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This half term has been the busiest for Year 11 thus far. They have 

tackled mock exams for the second time, completing sometimes 

multiple exams in one day. These exams have been handled in a 

measured and mature way and we are really pleased with how they 

have shown resilience to complete these and take them seriously. 

Well done to Year 11 on all of your hard work in preparation for the 

mocks. Make sure that you keep up the momentum in the build up to 

your real exams now. We only have a matter of weeks left in school, 

use your time wisely!   

We have had a fantastic half term of academic effort but the extracurricular 

successes continue, showing the true ability of the year group to take on a 

wide range of tasks and responsibilities all at once.  

 

One remarkable success was that of our Rugby 7s team who won the County 

Championship by defeating Barnard Castle, Durham School and Yarm. The 

successful students had a complimentary breakfast with Mr Humberstone 

and were each given a Head teachers award badge. A fantastic effort by 

the students involved. 

 

Also, well done to the pupils in Year 11 that have been involved in the Spring 

concert this week. It was enjoyed by all and exemplified the real talent we 

have within the year group. 

Alongside the hard work students have been putting into their mock exams, 

we have also had increasing numbers of house points. The top 3 forms in the 

year group are: 

1st: 240 HPs for 11MK (They will be receiving a breakfast of champions after 

Easter to celebrate their continued success) 

2nd: 11JW with 239 HPs (A close call for second) 

 3rd: 11HH with 235 HPs (A great increase in points, taking them into the top 3) 

Congratulations! 

 

 

A special recognition to 11JW for their attendance since the 

beginning of September. They have the highest attendance 

percentage in the year group of 91.94%. Congratulations to them for 

their continued efforts in this area.  


